
 

 

 

 

June 15, 2021 

 

 

 

 

From:  Theodore Snowdon 

Director Department of Public Works 

 

Subject: Request for Bid 

  2021 Sludge Truck   

  Town of Wiscasset 

 

The Town of Wiscasset is seeking bids for the purchase of a new 2021 Sludge Truck for the 

Wastewater Treatment Department. Please include with your bid, complete warranty information 

and delivery date. The enclosed specification sheet details the required specifications. 

 

In order to be considered, potential bidders must complete the enclosed bid form and return it 

with other pertinent information to the following address before 2 p.m. on Tuesday, July 6, 2021. 

All bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked: 

 

   “Sludge Truck Bid”  

   Attention: Dennis Simmons, Town Manager 

Town of Wiscasset 

   51 Bath Road 

   Wiscasset, ME  04578 

 

Bids received will be publicly opened and reviewed by the Wiscasset Board of Selectmen on 

July 6, 2021 at its regularly scheduled meeting beginning at 6 pm.  The bid will be awarded to 

the most qualified bidder. The Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids at their discretion. 

 

All questions regarding this bid shall be directed to Theodore Snowdon, Director of Public 

Works at 207-882-8220 or by cell at 207-380-4914. 

 


